
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
Date: 2/12/2015 12:59:14 PM

Subject: Johnson - magistrates feedback

Katherine: I am really concerned again about my magistrate vacancy in Clarendon County. I'm 
beginning to wonder now if this is personal. I don't feel comfortable voting on any nominations when I 
can't get mine over here for confirmation. I can't even get anyone to give an appropriate reason as to 
why this is taking so long. For the record, I have voted in favor of every nomination that came from 
the governor's office even though others tried to persuade me not to.
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